
We are a small family owned logging company in the SW coastal region of Oregon.   We just starting out 
on our own with 25 yrs experience in the industry.  We are proud to be OPL certified and stay current on 
forestry standards, regulations, and strive to protect the environment of this beautiful state.  Should this 
pass, it would be devastating to so many small businesses in so many rural communities statewide, not 
just our region.  Please protect Oregon families from further economic disaster... do not let this go 
through.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Martindale, Kerri Huntley and family of: 
J & K Logging Services, LLC 
Coquille, OR 
 


